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Week of August 28, 2017

Upcoming Dates

Wednesday August 30
7th Grade Parent Coffee w/ Nancy
7:45-8:30 am

Thursday August 31
8th Grade High School Transition Kickoff Meeting
6:00-7:00 pm

​Monday September 4
No School - Labor Day

Thursday September 7
Elementary Back to School Night
4:30-8:30 pm

Thursday September 14
Middle School Back to School Night
6:30-8:30 pm

Full Calendar

https://www.sfschool.org
https://www.sfschool.org/calendar/


What's Cookin' This Week?*

​Monday: Pasta & Turkey Meatballs w/ Cucumber Salad & Fruit

​Tuesday: Soup Day w/ Cornbread, Cheese, & Salad

​Wednesday: Veggie Lasagne w/ Green Salad & Fruit

​Thursday: Sausage & Bulgur w/ Broccoli & Fruit

​Friday: Picnic Lunch (for Preschool/Kindergarten)

*Menus subject to change due to delivery changes and general human fallibility

In the Spotlight...

This summer, SFS faculty and staff read Ulrich Boser's Learn
Better as part of our ongoing professional learning. Building off
last year's theme of growth mindset, Boser's work collects a
huge amount of scientific research to show some of the ways the
human brain learns most effectively, and how everyone (even
adults!) can maximize their potential for recalling information and
acquiring new skills. It has straightforward, helpful information for
parents as well - highly recommended!

http://www.mindsetworks.com/science/


School News

Walking School Bus

The Walking School Bus is back, this
Thursday and every Thursday (weather
permitting)! Help your kids get a healthy
and fun start to the day and make new
friends while walking to school safely
with other families! Join the walk at Miguel
and Chenery at 7:55 am, or meet at St.
Mary's Park at 8:05. You are welcome to
walk as well, or drop your children with
the chaperones and middle school
walkers. Questions? Contact Sho
Kuwamoto, 415-531-2860,
or sho@kuwamoto.org!

Register Now for Back to School Night/
​All-School Meeting Childcare!

Limited childcare is available for no fee for pre-registered SFS students from
4:30-8:30 p.m. on September 7th and September 14th (Elementary/Middle
School Back to School Night) and 6:15-8:30 pm on September 27 (All School
Meeting & Potluck) if you register before the deadlines (see below). Pizza will
be served during the All School Meeting ONLY.

Registering after the deadline will be $15 per child and showing up without any
advance notice is $30 per child, all to be billed directly to you. Note: There will
be no drop-ins on September 27 to ensure pizza amounts and teacher
to student ratios.

Back to School Night Registration Deadline: Thursday, August 31, 2017 at
12:00pm

All School Meeting Registration Deadline:
September 18, 2017
 
Please consider whether your child will be comfortable past bedtime on
campus in the evening or if one of you or a familiar childcare provider should
remain with your child at home.
 
Classroom presentations are for adults only and all children on campus
must be in childcare.

Want to Be a Tour Guide? * Guides are needed from 9 ​ - 10:15
AM for tours 

http://guide.saferoutesinfo.org/walking_school_bus/
mailto:sho@kuwamoto.org
http://camperregsecure.com/sfschoolenrichment/
http://camperregsecure.com/sfschoolenrichment/
http://camperregsecure.com/sfschoolenrichment/
http://camperregsecure.com/sfschoolenrichment/


Admissions season is kicking off at
the end of September, and we would
like to call on all parents/guardians
who are interested in representing
SFS at school tours and/or Open
Houses. Volunteering as a guide is a
great way to learn more about SFS
yourself while also supporting
prospective families in the search
process. Our parent volunteers are
an integral part of the admissions
process and they usually say it's
lots of fun!

Please contact Stewart Dorsey
(sdorsey@sfschool.org) if you are
interested. First ​year parents are
welcome to join for Open Houses!

* Preschool, Kindergarten, and
Elementary Tours: Mondays,
Wednesdays and Fridays starting
9/27 through 12/8 
* Middle School Tours:​ Mondays,
Wednesdays and Fridays in
November and January 
* Open Houses in October,
December and January

Beyond the Gates

Turn Around, Bright
Eyes!

Wondering what to do with those
(total) eclipse glasses now? Put
them in Daniel Munda's
(dmunda@sfschool.org) mailbox
by the Front Desk so they can be
donated to this worthy and
educational cause!

Groups for girls are
now enrolling at
Gaia Girls
Passages: inner and outer nature-based learning for girls grades 2-
7. Gaia Girls Passages provides a vibrant inter-generational
community that supports girls through the changes from childhood into
adolescence through connection to the natural world, and grows
confidence, voice, and leadership. Email Ali Sirkus Brody
(alisirkusbrody@gmail.com) for details!

The San Francisco School
300 Gaven Street
San Francisco, CA 94134
415.239.5065
tnh@sfschool.org

Visit Our Website

TNH Submissions

mailto:sdorsey@sfschool.org
mailto:dmunda@sfschool.org
http://gizmodo.com/you-can-actually-do-something-good-with-those-eclipse-g-1798289914
http://www.gaiagirlspassages.org/
mailto:alisirkusbrody@gmail.com
https://www.sfschool.org
mailto:tnh@sfschool.org


Stay connected with us!

    

You can unsubscribe at any time by clicking the link at the bottom of every email

http://www.facebook.com/thesanfranciscoschool/
https://www.instagram.com/sfschool
http://www.linkedin.com/company/6465461

